WILLIAM S, MILLER

25th July, 1922.

Messrs Robert Duncan & Co. Ltd.

Port-Glasgow.

Dear Suras,

Referring to interview with Mr Lithgow to-day re

No., 3052, we are quite agreeable that this steamer be built

to Lloyd's new rules for 100 Al Class.
Yours faithfully,

(Sgd) WILLIAM S. MILLER & CO.




